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Message:
Thank you for this opportunity to express my concerns regarding the Texas mid-decade Redistricting. There has
been far too little
time and information provided for informed public awareness and comments. The redistricting effort in my opinion
is not in the interest
of free and fair elections. Taken in combination with the political winds so evident now, this represents not only
improper
gerrymandering but also voter suppression and dark money in our political system. I have seen the example in my
own city of San
Antonio with the intimidation of Hispanic community organizations who dare to legally register eligible voters. I am
very familiar with
the voter registration process in Texas and all of the regulations already in place. Voter suppression through a so-
called redistricting
process like this is the issue and not voter fraud. The fact that Texas has a documented history of racial
discrimination and voter
suppression should give us pause. We can note the 2021 litigation involving Texas that is still making its way
through the courts. The
redistricting is neither fair or just or in the interests of the people of Texas or the kind of example to set for our
country. This is on the
wrong side of history for such a great state. It seems to me to be a cowardly and cynical response to the forces of
tyranny to which
too many of our political, institutional, and business leaders have capitulated. In my testimony, I strongly urge my
representatives in
San Antonio, , to vote NO. I thank you for your time and attention.




